GSR Report

March 6th, 2024

Chair: Louisa F.

Secretary: Adam K.

The GSR committee had an average attendance of 7 in the past year. We began 2023 with a temporary chair and at times struggled to meet quorum.

However, since September we have had a steady chair and secretary.

We have had much help from the Board in staying viable this past year. For example, from June to December, a representative from the Board attended our meetings, answered questions and gave helpful input. In February this year, both the President and Office Manager visited our meeting to listen and give us feedback, which was very much appreciated.

Some of the items discussed at our meetings include the following:

- the role of the GSRs
- increasing the number of GSRs
- updating ABA meeting list for the website
- how to maintain effective communication between the Board and the Fellowship
- compiling announcements to be shared at our individual meetings
- producing sobriety chips and coins locally
- being in contact with service committees
- how to support new meetings

There remains a need for more GSR's in our Fellowship. Thanks to everyone who showed up, relayed concerns to and from your group, took turns chairing or doing minutes, represented us at board meetings, and carried out other forms of service.

Respectfully submitted,

The GSRs